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I am Faraley Cruz, I have one daughter currently in Padnell Juniors and one that has 
left for secondary school in the recent years, which Padnell Juniors has been great 
foundation for her. I have been appointed as governor since in the autumn 2023. I 
have completed my Masters in Psychology and currently work for the local authority 
in children services. Prior to this role I have worked at Padnell Juniors as an HLTA 
and feel that I understand the children, staff and culture really well. This experience 
has been invaluable to me and I hope to support the school in the path of 
progression for our young learners. I have experience in education, training and 
development for the past 12 years and have worked with children from early years till 
adulthood. I find being a governor is very insightful and it is rewarding working with a 
school and team that envisions success for our children. 

 


